
ST. ELIZABETH - ST. BRIGID PARISH 
 January 8- January 15, 2017                                                                    The Epiphany of the Lord   

LITURGICAL SCHEDULE 
 

(†) Deceased   (L ) Living 
 

Monday, January 9 ~ The Baptism of the Lord  
8:30 AM (St. Elizabeth) Rosary for Vocations 
9:00 AM (St. Elizabeth) Mass: William Kempton † 
 

Tuesday, January 10 
8:45 AM (St. Brigid) Morning Prayer 
9:00 AM (St. Brigid) Mass: Clare Guarnieri †   
 

Wednesday, January 11 
8:45 AM (St. Elizabeth) Novena 
9:00 AM (St. Elizabeth) Mass: Peter Weber †   
 

Thursday, January 12 
8:45 AM (St. Brigid) Morning Prayer 
9:00 AM (St. Brigid) Mass: Joseph P. Napolitano † 
 

Friday, January 13 ~ St. Hilary  
8:45 AM (St. Brigid) Rosary for Vocations 
9:00 AM (St. Brigid) Mass: Eleanor Conrad † 

 

 

Saturday, January 14  
5:00 PM (St. Brigid) Mass: Padmini Harriman † 
6:30 PM (St. Elizabeth) Mass: For the Parishioners † 
 

Sunday, January 15 
   Second Sunday of Ordinary Tine 
 

7:30 AM (St. Brigid) Mass: Maria & Germano  
     Caruso†  
8:30 AM (St. Elizabeth) Mass: Irene E.  & Vincent          

 Benson †  
9:30 AM (St. Brigid) Mass: Christopher Martin† 
10:30 AM (St. Elizabeth) Mass: August Stadtmueller † 
11:30 AM (St. Brigid) Mass:  Michael Joseph   

  Bonvie†  
 

SAVE THE DATE: FEBRUARY 8, 2017 
DAUGHTERS OF MARY 

 

It’s our WRAPPED IN 
RED FUND RAISER 
and TALENT SHOW.  
The Talent show is 
open to any member 
of our parish who 

would like to entertain us with their particular 
talent.    More details will follow.  

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 
Saturday, January 14, 2017 

St. Brigid --------------------------------------------- 5:00 PM 
(E) J. Zachman                      (R) V. Zachman  

 (A) J. Ryan  
St. Elizabeth ----------------------------------------6:30 PM 

    (E) K. Blejwas                             (R) R. Schwab  
(A) R. Sternick  

 

Sunday, January 15, 2017 
St. Brigid --------------------------------------------- 7:30 AM 

(E) F. Grigni                              (R) S. Santucci   
 (A) Assistance Needed  

St. Elizabeth----------------------------------------- 8:30 AM 
(E) K. Spinda                               (R) J. Howe  

(A) C. Moreau  
St. Brigid --------------------------------------------- 9:30 AM 

(E) B. Carlson                      (R) T. Gallagher    
(A) Assistance Needed 

St. Elizabeth--------------------------------------- 10:30 AM 
(E) D. Agostino     (R) J. Turner  

 (A) N. Agostino  
St. Brigid ------------------------------------------- 11:30 AM 

 (E) B. Peterson                   (R) Assistance Needed  
(A) M., M., U. Lagana  

“For everything there is a season and 
 a time for every purpose under heaven…” 

A time to heal… Please pray for the sick of our 
parishes including: Elizabeth Kurylo, Ruth Stahl, Maria 
Nucci, Dave Martin, Edmond Rochat, Jr., Ann 
Buttacavoli, Victoria Gass, Barbara Giarretta, Phyllis 
Munstis, Mike Tocci, Magdalena Mendez, Kathryn 
Zacharias, Mary Hanlon, John Gallagher, Dottie 
Brienza, Marian Pote, Richard LaPointe, Michael 
Weiss, and Pamela Palma. 
A time to die… Please pray for those who have 
recently passed away.  
 

PRAY FOR POPE FRANCIS AND HIS INTENTIONS 
Christian Unity: That all Christians may be faithful 
to the Lord’s teaching by striving with prayer and 
fraternal charity to restore ecclesial communion 
and by collaborating to meet the challenges facing 
humanity.   



 
THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD 

First Reading: Isaiah 60:1-6  
Jerusalem is extolled as a place of glory and 
splendor because the Lord has come to His own 
city.  
Second Reading: Ephesians 3:2-3a, 5-6  
Paul tells the Ephesians that his special mission is to 
make the Gentiles co-heirs with the Jews in Christ 
— “members of the same body and sharers of the 
promise.”  
Gospel: Matthew 2:1-12 
Herod learns that Wise Men from the East are 
searching for the newly born Christ Child. He 
instructs them to find the Child and to report His 
whereabouts to him. The Wise Men follow a star to 
the place where Mary and Jesus are and offer the 
Child gold, frankincense, and myrrh. They do not 
return to Herod but follow another route to their 
own country. 
 

SAINT ELIZABETH-ST. BRIGID PARISH CONTACT LIST 
Parish Group  Contact Name and E-mail 
Bible Study/Book Club Sr. Lucille Pezzlo MPF 
   AdultEd@sainteb.org 

Choir   Mary Lieberman 
                                           Choir@sainteb.org 

Couples in Christ Gabriella Daus 
   ParishLIfe@sainteb.org 

Daughters of Mary Tess Johnson 
  Daughters_of_Mary@sainteb.org 

Knights of Columbus Jim Gallombardo 
 kofc11386@gmail.com or KofC@sainteb.org 
Lectio Divina    Men: Jerry Tutak 
   Lectio_M@sainteb.org 
     Women: Vera Ricciardi Zachman 
   Lectio@sainteb.org 

Parish Pastoral Council Vera Ricciardi-Zachman 
PastoralCouncil@sainteb.org 

RCIA   Margaret Mulrooney 
   ParishLife@sainteb.org 

Religious Education Denise O’Callaghan 
   RelEd@sainteb.org 

Reverence for Life Kathy Marie Denuel 
   RevforLife@sainteb.org 

Or please call the Parish Office at 908-234-1265 

Remember in your prayers the 
members of our Armed Services, 
especially Patrick Blankenship of 
the USMC & Ryan O’Connor of the 

US Army, close friends of Jean Fall; John F. Stahl of the 
US Army, son, Joseph Stahl of the Navy, grandson, and 
Eric Hummel of the US Army nephew of Ruth Stahl; 
Brendan Patrick Duffy of the US Army, son of Deacon 
Larry & Denise Duffy; Jordan Weaver of the Air Force, 
husband of Christy (LaPointe) Weaver; Timothy 
Donovan of the US Navy, close friend of Tom Gioino; 
Charles Clough of the USMC, son of  John & Jan 
Clough; PFC Sean McMahon of the US Army, friend of 
The LaPointe family; John Walker of the Air Force, 
grandson of Bernard & Joan O’Reilly; Christopher 
Jibilian, US Navy pilot and Matthew Jibilian US Navy 
Seal, grand-nephews of Charlie & Pina Jibilian. 
 

CALLING ALL YOUNG ADULTS (18-39) 
What is your deepest desire? 

Is it to live a happy and meaningful life? 
 

This retreat series is for all young adults who want to 
live life to the fullest in peace and joy!  Consisting of 5 
afternoons of prayer between October and June, the 
series has been revitalized from previous years and 
each afternoon will focus on one aspect of the 
Spiritual Exercises of St. Ignatius Loyola.   
Suggested Offering for Sunday afternoons $10. 

�x Sunday, January 15, 2017 2 PM-7 PM  
 Two Standards 

�x Sunday, March 19, 2017 2 PM-7 PM
 The Examen 

�x Sunday, June 4, 2017  2 PM-7 PM  
 Love & How God Loves Us 

�x June 23-25, 2017   
 Weekend to End the Series 

All retreats will be held at Loyola Jesuit Center, 161 
James Street, Morristown, NJ. To register, please call 
973-539-0740, email: retreathouse@loyola.org  
 

SISTERS OF LIFE 
Healing after Abortion  

 Retreat for women 
January 14, 2017 

Have you suffered an abortion? Experience God’s 
love and mercy and begin the journey of healing.  
Please call the Sisters of Life: 866.575.0075 or e-
mail: hopeandhealing@sistersoflife.org. For men, 
call Theresa Bonopartis at Lumina: 877.586.4621 or 
e-mail: Lumina@postabortionhelp.org. 
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YOUTH MINISTRY 

 

BEREAVEMENT MINISTRY 
“Blessed are those who mourn 

for they shall be comforted” 
If you are grieving over the death of someone you 
loved, perhaps the 9 week Bereavement Support 
Group Sessions may help you during this difficult time. 
The Group will be meeting Mondays for nine weeks.   
The meetings will take place at Holy Trinity (30 Maple 
St., Bridgewater, NJ) on January 16- March 13, 2017 
from 7:30-9 PM. Facilitated by John Phalen. There is 
no fee. Please Preregister at 908-725-0828. 
 
2016 Financial Contribution Statements for St. 
Elizabeth and St. Brigid are now available.  Please call 
the Parish Office at 908-234-1265 to request your 
statement or return this slip in the collection basket at 
Mass. 
 
Name: ___________________________________ 
  
Mailing Address: ___________________________ 
  
_________________________________________ 

Phone Number: ____________________________ 
  
Email Address: _____________________________ 

RETROUVAILLE 
     Has your marriage become unloving 
or uncaring, your relationship grown 
cold, distant - thinking about separation 
or divorce? Are you already separated 
/divorced but (both of you) wish to try 
again - then the Retrouvaille program 

may help you. 
     RETROUVAILLE (Rediscovery) sponsored by the 
Family Life Office, Diocese of Metuchen consists of 
a weekend experience for couples (no group 
discussions) with six follow-up sessions. 
     The next program is scheduled for February 10-
12, 2017. All inquiries are confidential. Please call 
the Family Life Office 732-562-1990 x4573 or Rich & 
Annette Colasuonno 732-236-0671 or Tom & Pat 
McTague 732-583-4468 (evenings) for information. 
 
SUPPORT GROUP FOR DIVORCED AND SEPARATED 
 Are you separated or divorced?  Do you 
know someone who is?  The Divorced and 
Separated Ministry of the Church of the Little 
Flower in Berkeley Heights is offering a twelve week 
support group designed to provide comfort and 
healing before, during, and after the divorce 
process.  The group will meet on Wednesdays, 7:30 
PM to 9 PM beginning February 15 and will 
continue through May 10. 
 The program features video presentations 
from The Catholic’s Divorce Survival Guide followed 
by discussion.  Some of the topics covered are: 
Finding Strength and Help, Getting Through Your 
Anger, Learning to Forgive, Handling Money Wisely, 
and Relearning How to Date.  The group is open to 
all denominations.  Registration is required. 
 For more information and to register, please 
see the church’s website lfbhnj.org, contact 
divorceministry.lf@gmail.com or call the church 
office at 908-464-1585. 
 
“To be actively pro-life is to contribute to the 
renewal of society through the promotion of the 
common good. It is impossible to further the 
common good without acknowledging and 
defending the right to life, upon which all the other 
inalienable rights of individuals are founded and 
from which they develop.” 
 
— Pope Saint John Paul II, Evangelium vitae, 101. 
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RALLY FOR LIFE IN TRENTON, NJ 
The Diocese of Metuchen’s Respect for Life Office 
will be running a bus trip to the rally on Monday, 
January 23, 2017.  The bus ride is free of charge, but 
since space is limited all passengers must reserve 
their seats. Passengers will board the bus at the 
Diocesan Center in Piscataway at 9:30 AM. The Rally 
at the State House begins at 11 AM and ends at 1 
PM.  The bus will bring everyone back to the 
Diocesan Center between 2 – 2:30 PM.   If you have 
any questions or would like to reserve a seat please 
email amarshall@diometuchen.org or call 732-562-
1990 exts. 1543 or 1629. 
 

2017 MARCH FOR LIFE – WASHINGTON, DC 
The March for Life begins with a 
Rally at noon on the Mall in 
Washington on Friday, January 
27, 2017. Please check: 
www.marchforlie.org for more 

information. The pro-life pilgrimage to the nation’s 
capital aims to have a maximum impact on elected 
leaders; and marchers have an opportunity to visit 
with their Congressional delegates in order to press 
their pro-life message.  
 Bishop Checchio will be traveling to 
Washington, DC to concelebrate at the opening 
Mass of the National Prayer Vigil for Life at the 
Basilica of the National Shrine on Thursday, January 
26th at 5:30 PM and he will also be concelebrating at 
the Youth Mass and Rally for life at the Verizon 
Center the morning of January 27th.  
 

NJ CATHOLIC ADVANCE DIRECTIVES 
 FOR HEALTH CARE FORM 

The New Jersey Catholic Conference (NJCC) Advance 
Directives for Health Care forms are available by 
contacting the Respect Life Office at 732-562-1990 
ext. 1629 or 1543. A copy can also be downloaded 
from the NJCC website: http://www.nj  
cathconf.com/content/respect/lifelivingwill.php. 
 In addition, A Catholic Guide to End-of-Life 
Decisions is a resource made available by the National 
Catholic Bioethics Center. This document provides a 
clear explanation of the Church’s teaching on end-of-
life care, including advance directives and physician 
assisted suicide. Individual copies of this guide can be 
ordered and downloaded online at 
www.ncbccenter.org by clicking on “publications.” 

DAUGHTERS OF MARY 
The next meeting of the Daughters 
of Mary will be on Wednesday, 
January 11, 2017, in St. Patrick Hall.  
All women of the parish are 
welcome to attend.  This meeting 
will be our first “Movie Night”.   The 

meeting will start a few minutes earlier than usual 
so we have time to view the movie in its entirety.  
So please come by 6:45 PM so we can get the 
Business part of the meeting out of the way and be 
able to sit back and enjoy a recent Hollywood 
feature centering on a more “spiritual” theme.  
Refreshments provided by the membership. 
 

RESOURCES FOR PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES 
Our Diocesan Office for Persons with Disabilities has 
a Facebook page that provides daily updates with 
short inspirational reflections for people with 
disabilities, family members and care givers. The 
site also provides endless resources for those with 
physical, emotional, cognitive, visual, auditory and 
other special challenges. To access our Facebook 
page (even if you are not a member of Facebook), 
type the following into your search engine:  Diocese 
of Metuchen Office for Persons with Disabilities. 
 

24 HOUR PRAYER LINE 
Our Diocesan Office for Persons with Disabilities has 
a 24 hour prayer line for those who desire prayer 
for special needs. If you, a family member or friend 
would like to be remembered in prayer for a 
temporary or permanent illness, please call us and 
leave a detailed message at 732-765-6431 or send 
an email to our office: catholicswithdisabilities 
@gmail.com 
 

 
9 DAYS FOR LIFE 2017 

The U.S. Bishops Annual Novena 9 Days for Life 
takes place Saturday, January 21 – Sunday, January 
29. Pray for the respect and protection of all human 
life with new intentions, brief reflections, and more 
each day. Download the novena online, or 
participate through Facebook, email, text message 
or an app. Join at www.9daysforlife.com. 
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TOGETHER IN CHARITY COLLECTION 
 Next weekend the annual “Together in 
Charity Collection” will be taken up at all Masses.  
The proceeds from this collection help the Parish 
Emergency Assistance Program, a program of 
Catholic Charities that provides 24 hour/seven days 
a week assistance to parishes faced with individuals 
and families with serious and urgent financial, 
housing or medical needs.   
 

 Last year, two-thirds of the parishes in the 
Diocese availed themselves of this program in 
obtaining help for 1,271 individuals and families 
(including 578 children). Catholic Charities’ ability to 
help each parish meet the growing need for 
financial assistance in their community depends on 
the success of this collection.     
 

 Please give generously to this collection and 
contribute to making this a grace-filled new year for 
a family or individual in crisis. 
  ________________________________________ 
Deacon Lawrence Duffy, who served in St. 
Elizabeth-St. Brigid Parish from 1998 to 2012, has 
been assigned to St. Mary-Stony Hill Parish, 
Watchung, effective January 9. 
 
 

MOST HOLY NAME OF JESUS PARISH 
December 25, 2016 
 

Dear Friends of St. Elizabeth- St. Brigid Parish, 
 

 Greetings in the Lord with a Merry Christmas 
2016 a blessed new year of 2017 to your wonderful 
community! Please receive a heartfelt message of 
our sincerest thanks for the most generous donation 
of Christmas gifts and toys received and distributed 
among our needy families here in Perth Amboy. 
 Our children live in settings that are 
challenged with little economic security and their 
lives are subject to uprootedness and instability 
brought by parents’ unemployment, family sickness 
and/or unsafe surroundings. 
 The feast of Epiphany with the coming of the 
three kings is the traditional gift giving moment for 
the parish and so many smiles were shared and joy 
witnessed as the children beheld their presents and 
the wonderful surprises due to your kindness and 
charity. 
 To your pastor, Rev. Msgr. Edward Puleo and 
to each and everyone of you a wish for God’s 
abundant peace and grace as we continue to live 
and grow in our faith.  
 

God Bless you, 
Rev. Msgr. John Gordon (Pastor) 


